

Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government DEPARTMENT OF GENERAL SERVICES

Jim Gray Mayor Geoff Reed Commissioner, General Services

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Jim Gray, Mayor

Sally Hamilton, CAO

Urban County Council Members

FROM:

Geoff Reed, Commissioner

General Services

RE:

Acceptance of Proposal

DATE:

March 9, 2015

Council approval is requested for approval of a proposal submitted by Fitzsimons Office of Architecture for Architectural and Engineering Services for Bell House. The project budget is sufficient to accept both Phase I in the amount of \$2,800 and Phase II in the amount of \$11,200 for a total of \$14,000.

The project is fully funded in the following account:

Bell House Renovations 4024 707603 7236 91015 709

\$14,000

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Attachment

df